From: Monica Loaiza-Arcilla

To: PublicComment

Subject: Upcoming resolution

Date: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 10:15:04 PM
Hello,

I read that the Town Council is considering a resolution "condemning the recent and
tragic events surrounding racial inequality and injustice that have gained national
attention" (https://www.vvng.com le-valley-aware-of-protest-no-curfew-i ).

| am in strong support of the Town's adopting such a resolution. | would urge you to take
it a step further and be proactive in reviewing SB County law enforcement's use of force
policies and training.

I would also like to thank the mayor and the Town for taking a peaceful and
nonconfrontational approach to the protest and demonstration held today at the Jess
Ranch Shopping Center. My adult children and | attended the protest and we felt safe in
exercising our right to speak out against injustice. Several rude drivers hurled expletives
and made rude gestures, but the overall tone of the protest was completely peaceful. We
saw law enforcement in unmarked vehicles circling the event dozens of times while we
were there, but it was never antagonistic.

Thank you,

Monica Loaiza-Arcilla
Apple Valley resident since 2005
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